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FULL HOUSE AT PTFA
BINGO

A big thank you to all the Parents, Teachers
and Friends who attended a very successful
Bingo Night last night. The first event for the
new PTFA. Your support means a lot. Great
prizes, craic and fun. Big thanks to the City
of Derry Golf club for their support. Thanks to
all who gave prizes especially Lisahally Power
Station for our top prize, and to Ciaran for
doing Bingo caller. The event had £480
advance ticket sales (less £200 for snowball
and line prizes), as well as £451.75 on the
night from door ticket sales and raffle. Giving
a total profilt of £731.75

FUNDRAISING AND FUN!

Supporting the PTFA

Many parents have been asking how they can
support the PTFA. Right now we are raising
prizes for our events across the year. SO if you
think your employer, hairdresser, local hotel,
coffee shop, supermarket or butcher might give
prizes we would love you to ask them. There's a
fundraising letter in the school office should you
need it. We would also love your ideas for ways
to grow our PTFA and for you to attend our next
meeting on Tues 7th November at 7pm in St
Columba'’s

You asked for a Pub Quiz...

Many parents, teachers and friends
enjoyed our first event as a great \
way not only to raise funds but to
enjoy some craic and banter. They
said they want a Pub Quiz next...
You asked...we listened and we are
on it! So watch this space!




